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N O T I C E
The Secretariat of the Permanent Council presents its compliments to all the delegations and, on instructions from the Chair of the Committee on Administrative and Budgetary Affairs (CAAP), Ambassador John Beale, Permanent Representative of Barbados to the OAS, kindly requests the delegations to submit by Tuesday, August 9, 2011, their proposals/observations on the draft resolutions presented at the meeting of August 2.  The above proposals/observations should be submitted in writing to the Secretary of the Committee by e-mail (gmoncayo@oas.org) or by fax (202-458-3929). 
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